
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

From: Edossa, Desalegn 
To: "ckozak@winnipeg.ca" 
Cc: Dey, Asit; Bajwa, Mehak; Bridges, Sonja; "SSteeves@winnipeg.ca" 
Subject: Authorization_Brady Road Landfill, Cell 34 Liner Repair 
Date: June 28, 2024 11:39:00 AM 

Hello Chris, 

I am writing in response to your email dated June 26, 2024, in which you requested 
authorization to use cell 34 of the Brady Road Landfill. In your email, you provided 
details of the repairs carried out on the damaged portion of the liner following the fire 
incident, as well as a QA/QC report dated June 20, 2024, prepared by Titan 
Environmental Containment for the repair of the HDPE geomembrane liner in cell 34. 

Upon reviewing the QA/QC report, I can confirm that the requirements of clause 33 of 
Environment Act Licence No. 3081 R (licence) have been met. Therefore, in 
accordance with clause 35 of the licence, I am granting authorization for the covering 
and usage of cell 34, subject to the limits, terms, and conditions outlined in the 
licence. 

If you have any further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Thank you. 

Desalegn Edossa, D.Eng., P.Eng. 
Environmental Engineer || Land Use, Waste Management & Energy 
Environmental Approvals Branch 
Department of Environment and Climate 
T: (204) 945-7021 / Email: Desalegn.Edossa@gov.mb.ca 
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